Fact sheet D:  Consumer Association of Singapore’s Efforts to Curb E-mail Spam in Singapore
The Consumers Association of Singapore is pleased to support the Infocomm Development Authority of Singapore (IDA) in the adoption of the Anti-Spam Legislation following the CAN-SPAM law in the US.

Through the discussions and formulation of the legislation details, it is clear that the above legislation gives the Internet Service Providers (ISPs) the bite and resolve against recalcitrant and irresponsible spammers. CASE and other bodies can play the supporting roles by educating our members of anti spamming measures.

Apart from fire fighting, education efforts are prime importance to prevent and protect as vicious and anti-productive spam. We have always been on the forefront of educating consumers. Talks, seminars and forums have been on our cards since our inception and we have collaborate with countless bodies such as governmental agencies and community development councils to educate consumers and public alike on basic computer security and protection.

CASE will also advocate data security through other publicity channels such as:

1. providing a link from our revamped website to the anti-spam website, “Singapore Anti-spam Resource Centre”
2. publishing info-communication related articles in our bi-monthly publication and fortnightly electronic newsletter

3. exploring polling mechanism to create awareness among consumers on computer protection

4. distributing flyers/brochures at our office premises, talks and events

This series of educational efforts on online security will be intensified in the coming months, complemented with the proposed legislation and support from the various stakeholders.

CASE will also direct cases of spamming to the ISPs for their action and work with relevant authorities to prevent spamming from perpetuating, particularly highlighting breaches of the Anti-Spamming Legislation to IDA and the ISPs.

With the Consumer Protection (Fair Trading) Act in place, CASE can take spammers to task if there is misleading information in the spam.

CaseTrust, an advisory council to CASE, has also completed their re-branding efforts and is in the final phrase of preparing the re-launch on 28 May 2004.  CaseTrust is an accreditation given to businesses in Singapore that are committed towards maintaining a high-level of good business practice. The scheme specifically has a category for online merchants to ensure transparent and fair trading including information protection and integrity. 

As per a common saying “Give a man a fish and you feed him for a day, Teach him how to fish and you feed him for a lifetime”. CASE works towards making every Singaporean a smart consumer.
